
 

 

 

Dear St. Margaret Mary School Parents, 

     On Thursday, September 24th, the SMMS staff invite you to… ‘BACK TO SCHOOL 
NIGHT!’ hosted by St. Margaret Mary School’s very own “Mom’s Club.”  On this evening, 
you will receive an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and learn about all the wonderful 
happenings in the classroom. Parking may be a challenge so plan to arrive early for the 
HOLY NAME BAR-B-QUE!! 

The evening event will proceed as follows: 

5:30 – HOLY NAME BAR- B- QUE 

6:30 – ‘Back to School Night’ begins!  The event will start in Hegarty Hall with an 
introduction of my entire staff.   I will also present a brief overview of the year.  

At 7:00p.m, all parents in grades T.K – 5 will walk over to their child’s classroom to ‘meet 
the teacher’ and become familiar of your child’s classroom, policy and procedures.  This 
meeting will last until 7:30 p.m. 

For those of you who have Junior High children, the JUNIOR HIGH GENERAL 
MEETING will take place in the hall at 7:00p.m after T.K - 5 parents have exited.  At this 
‘Hall’ meeting, I will introduce ALL of the Junior High staff.  Upon introduction, they will 
briefly present an overview of their policy, academic expectations and procedure to you.  

At 7:30  All Junior High parents are invited to their child’s ‘homeroom’ for a ‘homeroom 
meeting.’  At these meetings, teachers as well as the ‘homeroom mom/dad’ will speak on the 
events and activities planned for the year.   

At 8:00 p.m – Mr. Hull invites all parents whose children are in his math classes to the St. 
Margaret Mary Room for a ‘meet and greet’ and answer any questions you might have about 
the year ahead.        

   Now, as the mother of five children, I fully understand that some of you have to be in ‘two 
places at the same time’ simply because you have children in both the junior high and 
primary grades. While that is impossible, I want you to know that I will make every effort to 
inform you of ‘missed’ information.  I would be more than happy to set up a conference with 
your child’s teacher you were unable to meet and/or arrange a phone call with that teacher so 
that they can personally speak to you. Please let me know.  

Looking forward to a spectacular evening!!  See you all there. 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Zimmerman 



Principal         

           


